Robin Crotty

From: Robin Crotty

Sent: Monday, June 1, 2020 1:02 PM
To: Robin Crotty

Subject: FW: 4th Street Closure

From: Ed Johnson

Sent: Monday, June 01, 2020 12:13 PM

To: Participate <participate@ketchumidaho.org>
Subject: 4th Street Closure

Council and Mayor-

| urge you to approve the closure of 4th Street for the Summer. This will add vibrancy to Ketchum, allow greater abilities
to socially distance and increase pedestrian and bicycle safety. In addition, there will be no financial impact to the city
since the KURA has allocated $25,000 pending council approval.

Best,
Ed Johnson
Ketchum, ID



